
 

Get ready for 

Online short course for parents and carers 

of children who start school in September 

To book or for further information about these or other courses: 

go to www.yorklearning.org.uk/family-learning 

 Building confidence and independence 

 Making friends, routines and ready to learn 

 Early word and number skills 

 First day at school and settling in 

 Home learning and Family Learning 

The course will run on Zoom* for one hour from 7.30pm on Monday 

evenings or 10.00am on Wednesday mornings over 5 weeks. We’ll talk 

about any concerns and things you can do to give your child the best 

start at school. Don’t worry if children join in … you can dip in and out 

and switch audio and video off if you need to … we’ve all been there!   

Courses start on 19 and 28 April and again on 7 and 9 June. 

*You can do Zoom on a smartphone, tablet or IPad, laptop or PC. If you don’t 

have access to any of these or you are new to Zoom and online learning,        

give us a ring and we will work with you to get you started.  


